
 
19th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers 
 
Sports Facilities Development Survey  
 
We are looking at re-developing some of our indoor or outdoor space at Atlantic Academy, to                
create additional sport/activity facilities for use by pupils and the local community.  
 
This is a large scale project and we require your support in researching various options for                
the development of these areas. The project will allow us to offer a wider physical education                
curriculum as well as presenting an amazing opportunity for two new community spaces. 
 
We welcome your thoughts and invite you to complete this ​questionnaire by ​Wednesday             
24​th​ June.  
 
It will take approximately 5 minutes to complete.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 

Mr M Randell  
PE Teacher 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/pJH5S4Fg8qK4f6yr9

